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Please don't change Oregon's bottle bill. For the last five years I have used our bottle 

returns to deposit money into my children's Oregon College Savings Plan. This 

happens automatically, thanks to the state of Oregon facilitating this funds transfer. 

Not only have we saved extra money for college over this time, my children have 

learned the value of saving. 

I would be very sorry to see this opportunity to save money for college go 

away..Please keep the bottle bill the way it is. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather  

 

.  


